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Senator Farley addresses the Citizen Preparedness Training Program in Schenectady on

March 1st. Several years ago, the American Red Cross conducted a presentation at the State

Capitol called “Preparing for the Unexpected,” and they asked state legislators to help spread

the word about how important it is for families to take certain basic steps to prepare
themselves for any type of emergency. Out of that original presentation, Senator Farley
created a brochure that offered some basic safety tips and checklists. To access the brochure,
visit http://www.nysenate.gov/files/pdfs/Emergency%20Preparedness%20_0.pdf
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